Feedback from Jeffrey S. on Covenant proposal. 

 

Shai 

 

Rabbi Shai Gluskin
JRF Director of Education
e-mail: sgluskin@jrf.org
phone: 215-782-8500 ext. 17
See us on the web at: 
http://www.jrf.org 

-----Original Message-----
From: Jeffrey Schein [mailto:JSCHEIN@siegalcollege.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2003 2:45 PM
To: Rabbi Shai Gluskin
Subject: RE: Covenant Grant Submitted
Shai, 

 

I might have said a little more about the process that the educators will go through in expanding their skills.   Still, I think its an attractive proposal .   The track record you document for Torah quest should help.  
 

b'hatzalacha lanu. 

 

Jeffrey 
-----Original Message-----
From: Rabbi Shai Gluskin [mailto:SGluskin@jrf.org]
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2003 1:41 PM
To: Jeffrey Schein; Jeffrey Schein
Subject: Covenant Grant Submitted

Jeffrey, 

Attached is a copy of the grant that I submitted via e-mail yesterday. 

The substanitive changes from my last talk with you are: 

Total project estimate is for $338,000 over four years. The request to Covenant is for $200,000 over four years. I hope that it is considered laudable that we feel confident that we can raise money from other sources as well.
Also note that it is a four year grant with the first year being dedicated to the curriculum development part of the equation. Let's take a year to create and test the materials before we use them as the basis for the training in the following three years.
To highlight the Siegal College portion on the income side of things... The distance learning learn would go to Siegal College in addition to a portion of the curriculum development, evaluation, concluding conference and and possibly a portion of the the "Administration, Teacher Contact" line. Roughly I'd say the total for Siegal College would be around $40,000. 
Let me know what you think. Thanks for your support! 

Shai 

Rabbi Shai Gluskin 
JRF Director of Education 
e-mail: sgluskin@jrf.org 
phone: 215-782-8500 ext. 17 
See us on the web at: http://www.jrf.org 
